
EY – Audit plan 2024/25 for Strathclyde Pension Fund noted. 
 
9 There was submitted a report by the Director of Strathclyde Pension Fund 
regarding EY’s audit plan for 2024/25 for Strathclyde Pension Fund, as detailed in an 
Appendix to the report. 
 
After consideration and having heard Mr Hassan Rohimun and Ms Kirsty Gray, EY, 
the committee noted the report. 
 
 


